
TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Deputy Community Development Director 

DATE: March 25, 2025 

SUBJECT: 2050 Regional Transportation Plan 

 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

This is a discussion item about the 2050 Regional Transportation Plan. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

Allison Osterberg, the Planning Manager with the Thurston Regional Planning Council, will 
be presenting information about the 2050 Regional Transportation Plan update. 

 
The Regional Transportation Plan is the blueprint for the future of our region’s transportation 
system.  It looks 25 years into the future, planning for population and employment growth, 
environmental sustainability, climate change, and the range of community transportation 
needs.  In alignment with federal and state requirements, Thurston Regional Planning 
Council updates the plan every 5 years. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 None. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. Project Description 
B. Presentation 


